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Arengo’s Palace Car Park 

 
HM Government of Gibraltar is pleased to announce the opening of Arengo’s 
Palace Car Park as of 9:00 am on Wednesday 1st of May. This facility offers 209 
parking spaces, of which 42 will be free and available for residents as well as 
visitors. 
 
At the same time, the temporary car park by Old Police Barracks block will be 
closed to the public. This car park was set up whilst Arengo’s Palace car park 
was being built.  
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